



12/2/2020

RE: Silver Woods Community Association Election 12/2020

Dear Homeowners:

The Silver Woods Homeowners Association Annual Meeting will be held via Zoom due to COVID-19. With this, the election for **two board positions** will be held by mail as it was this past July.

Please find attached two biographies from residents who have submitted their names for your consideration for the Community Association Board of Directors election. Even though there are two candidates and two open positions, a vote still is required to achieve a quorum to make the election official; so please return your ballots.

Return ballots via email to cheryl@excelppm.com, use the drop box at our office or via U.S. Mail to our office. Clearly select up to two names on the ballot and make sure that your Silver Woods address is included for your ballot to be considered. Note: There is one vote allowed per single family home and voting is for the CA only (POA does not vote).

Ballots must be returned to Excel no later than December 17, 2020. Besides this email, hard copies will also be sent via U.S. Mail to homeowner.

It is required by the covenants that each homeowner be informed of elections, events, and notices. So please update any new personal information with our office via U.S. Mail or email.

Thank you and be well. Regards,

Cheryl Detwiler, Office Manager Excel Property Management